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May 20, 2024 

 

Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee: 

Thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and Health 
Provider Protection Act. 

I do not support the WHO having any jurisdiction in the state of Ohio.   I want to ensure I will have 
treatment choices and a preserved doctor-patient relationship in the future, without the 
interference of any group of entity. 

I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73. 

Kind regards, 

Mary Anne Zakrajsek 

 

 


